[bookmark: _GoBack]To: Meg Daly, Chair of ASCC
From: Richard Fletcher, Chair of ASCC Arts and Humanities Panel 

      March 18, 2017 
Dear Meg,
At our meeting on Friday, March 3, the Arts and Humanities 2 Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed a proposal to revise the Master of Music in String Performance and the Master of Music in Brass Performance.
The rationale for the revision is to give a parallel structure to the two subprograms.The Brass Performance subprogram will go from 34 to 32 credit hours (Music 7852.05 will only be taken once) and the String Performance subprogram will go from 30 to 32 credit hours (Music 7802.31-34 will need to be taken for 4 more credit while 7852.05 will only be taken once) . 
The rationale and proposed revision seemed clear and straightforward and we voted unanimously to approve these revisions to the Master of Music in String Performance and the Master of Music in Brass Performance.
Yours faithfully,
Richard Fletcher 
ASCC Arts and Humanities Panel 2 Chair


